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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

M-1977-410 TR9 Extension Request 

DPollock@nedmining.com <DPollock@nedmining.com> Tue, Aug 3, 2021 at 8:56 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: RIchard Mittasch <rmittasch@nedmining.com>

Amy,

 

Please find attached the extension request we discussed for TR9.  Should you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Thank you,

Daniel Pollock

Regulations and Permitting

Grand Island Resources

Nederland Mining Consultants

720.207.5154 – Office

312.342.6145 – Cell
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August 3, 2021 
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Ms. Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410 Technical Revision No. 9, Preliminary Adequacy Review 

 

Dear Ms. Eschberger: 

I have received the slope stability analysis for TR9, however, need a couple days to circulate for 
approval.  Therefore, I am requesting a 45-day extension for our response to TR No. 9 (45 days 
because 30 days falls on the Labor Day holiday).  The new determination date will be September 22, 
2021.   

 

Thank you for continuing to work with us throughout this process and I look forward to providing you 
the requested information once the extension is approved.   

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any additional questions or concerns.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Daniel Pollock 
Permitting and Regulations  
Grand Island Resources, LLC  
312.342.6145 
dpollock@nedmining.com 
 


